
Safety in Schools
and Community Centers
Friday, April 10, 2020 - 6:00 p.m.
Presented by Officer Varooj Karibyan
Glendale Police Department

Pacific Community Center
501 S. Pacific Ave., Glendale, CA 91204

This teen night out workshop will focus on staying safe at school and in community 
centers during an active shooter situation. Schools and community centers should be 
safe places for everyone. Unfortunately, that isn’t always the case. It’s vital that schools
and community centers be well-prepared for all kinds of safety incidents, including the

possibility of an active shooter on campus or in the facility. 

@MyGlendaleTeens   #MyGlendaleTeens

REASONABLE ACCOMMODATIONS WILL BE MADE UPON REQUEST. PLEASE NOTIFY US WITHIN 72 HOURS PRIOR TO EVENT DATE.

For more information, call (818) 937-7247


